6th Class: June 3rd 2020 – June 5th 2020
I hope you all enjoyed the glorious sunshine over the weekend. We only have three days of home schooling after the wonderful, long bank holiday. For this week, we are hoping to do something a little different. As a school we are asking each child to complete a little written activity to document your experience during this global pandemic. Every piece will be put together and printed to form a book/historical document for the school. 
My Covid-19 Journey – Instructions
Get an A4 page and divide it into 6 parts (landscape or portrait whichever you prefer)
As the senior class I would love if you could write a short paragraph (3-5 sentences) and draw a picture about each of the following:
1. An activity I enjoyed inside… (baking, cooking, spring cleaning, chores, painting, drawing, reading, zoom calls, etc)
2. An activity I enjoyed outside… (going for walks, cycles, jumping on the trampoline, football, running, gardening, etc)
3. A school activity I enjoyed completing… (Kahoot quiz, Seesaw activity, minions, natural history tour, Joe Wicks etc)
4. My favourite thing I did during home-schooling… (any of the above or something completely different)
5. What I missed most due to the school closure… (meeting my friends, school tour, swimming, end of year activities, sports, etc)
6. Something I can’t wait to do after the Pandemic… (going on a trip to see family, going back to school, meeting up with my friends, going shopping, playing football/hurling/soccer again)
Some questions to help you expand your writing: Tell me what you enjoyed/missed/can’t wait for. How did/does it make you feel? Who did the activity with you? What was the best part? Did the weather have an impact? Was it a new experience? 
This doesn’t have to be completed all in one day. You can break it up over the three days. I have attached a sample sheet for the layout on the website also. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are also looking for a photograph of the children completing an activity at home during Covid-19. This will be shared on the website along with forming the middle page of the book we plan on printing. You can email me the picture at sheila.brady@pulloughns.com. You can take a picture of the written activity and email or post on Seesaw, whichever is easiest for you. 
Sixth class will also be participating in their zoom transition lessons on Wednesday morning and Thursday morning and may have a small activity to complete after the online class. I can’t wait to see you online for transition and I look forward to hearing about your Covid-19 journey. 
S. Brady
